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African Student Unio

Meeting

Members and potential members of the
African Student Union are invited to attend a
general meeting on Saturday September 29, in
Room 204 Carleton Hall at 2:00 pm. Please
take note that the venue has changed from
Room 103 as originally announced.

Morgan Mabutho
ASU President

Get the New Facts of Life!

There will be a SWAT information session
about AIDS and safe sex practices. |

Times:

Monday, October 16:30pm in Carleton 255
Wednesday, October 10, 6:30pm in C307B

If you are interested in attending and
learning how to protect yourself, please get
in contact with Doug Saunders at 455-3211.

AIESEC-UNB

AIESEC is very busy
these days withmany many
things. For starters, in case
you have not noticed, we
are hosting the 1990 Career
Day againin the SUB inthe
Blue Lounge and Room
103. If you haven’t already
been there drop down and
see about the prospects of a
career with the many
companies represented
there.

This past weekend we
held a Mini-Motivational
Seminar at Maquadavic
Lake fornew members. For
those of you members who
did not come you missed a
good time as after the
seminar we spent the night

and things got rather out of
control as you can imagine.
As an encore next weekend
(October 5-7) will be the
Adantic Fall Regional hosted
by AIESEC-Saint John at the
Colonial Inn. This is
guaranteed to be a very good
time and all members are
strongly encouraged to
attend. (Cost is $75 per
person which covers
transportation, food,
accommodation and social
event - two parties and a
formal banquet).

Preceding our departure
on Friday October Sthto Saint
John we will be having our
next general meeting on
Thursday October 4th at

4:00pm in Room 105 of the
S.U.B. All members are
encouraged to attend this as
Guy Deroches the National
Committee President will be
there to speak to us. come
along and meet him, he’s a
real fun guy.

Finally AIESEC is still
recruiting new members. So
anyone interested in joining
us or finding out more of
what AIESEC is all about
can come and see usin Room
30 of the SUB or give us a
call at 453-4959.

Dwight Redfearn

V.P. Communications




